
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/147/2021-22             Date: 23
rd

 February, 2022.

 

Dear Member,

 

The Council has received a communication from the Ministry of Commerce & Industry

mentioning that the TCM products category has now been shifted from the Import and Export

Food Safety Bureau of GACC to the Department of Animal and Plant Quarantine of GACC and as

a result, the registration process has now been changed. Countries are now required to share

the list of enterprises with GACC and get their approval. 

 

The Indian Mission in Beijing has sought list of enterprises involved with export of products falling

under the TCM products category, so that India is ready for sharing the same with GACC, upon

confirmation of the registration process.

 

In case your company is involved in exports of any of the product/s falling under the category

TCM products (click here to download), kindly send in your details at info@iopepc.org so as to

include the name of your company in the list of enterprises to be shared with GACC.

 

 

With Best Wishes and Regards

 

Suresh Ramrakhiani

(Chief Executive Officer)

 

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.

Maharashtra, India

Phone: (91-22) 2202 3225 / 9295

Fax: (91-22) 2202 9236
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